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Cougar population have devastated elk and deer populations, but more importantly 

they endanger people in the wilderness and must be controlled.  

In recent years cougar and human encounters have increased dramatically and 

created an environment that recreational activities for adults and definitely children 

have become very dangerous and more commonly deadly in wilderness areas. 

Protect and prioritize people and control the cougar population. 


